
 

 

May 28, 2024 

 

Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson  

Public Works and Services Committee  

City of Racine 

 

Dear Alder Jones:  

 

On Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received bids for Contract 

2024109 for renovations at the Transit Facility Office and Maintenance Garage located at 1900 Kentucky Street and 

submits the same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

Transit Facility Renovation Bids 

Contractor Bid 

Rasch Construction & Engineering $1,571,100.00 

S.G. Schmidt Inc. $1,288,067.00 

KPH Construction Corporation $1,222,500.00 

 

KPH Construction Corporation submitted the bid in the amount of $1,222,500.00. Staff recommends that the contract be 

awarded to KPH Construction Corporation, being the lowest responsive, responsible bidder.  

 

The City of Racine’s Transit Facility recently had design plans and specifications completed for the purpose of building 

renovations and modernization at 1900 Kentucky Street. These improvements will be funded by a $1,600,000 Federal 

Transportation Administration (FTA) grant awarded via the Wisconsin Department of Transportation. 

 

Funding for this work is available in the following account:  

$1,222,500.00 – Org-Obj 60282011 57200 - Building Improvements 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Trevor Jung 

Transit & Mobility Director 

 

Cc: Mayor Cory Mason  

Paul Vornholt  

John Rooney, P.E.  

Kathleen Fischer 

 

Transit Department 
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Trevor Jung 

Transit & Mobility Director 
 

Willie McDonald 
General Manager 

 


